
1 
 
 

  
Newsletter 19                                                                                             Friday, 31st January 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
*****Non-Uniform Day – Friday 31st January***** – £1 donation 
Many thanks to all parents who donated £1 for the Non-Uniform Day. We managed to raise a total of £100.90. 
 
Headteachers’ Awards 

Today, we celebrated: Jordan and Alfie H (FS2); Zara and Ronnie-Rose (Y1); Ethan and Jayden (Y2); Amelia and 
Jerome (Y3); Alex and Darcie-Mae (Y4); Isabelle and Jonathon (Y5); Esmae, Alfie and Naomi (Y6).  
This week the awards are for Respect and producing excellent work. Huge congratulations to these children. 
Resilience, Community, Kindness and Aspiration form our other core values. 

 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in 
our Online Safety section - https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – January 2025 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. The January issue looks at a variety of topics including social media influencers, age ratings for a range of 
apps and a X (Twitter) checklist. 
 

Today, Blue won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points. They had an extra playtime this afternoon. Very well 

done. 

 

Class Attendance Cup – every week we have a competition that celebrates the class with the highest attendance. 

This week Maple Class are the winners for the fourth week of the Spring Term. 
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Tesco Stronger Starts Fruit and Vegetable Funding 
 
As you already know we have been selected to receive funding from Tesco to spend on nutritious fruit and vegetables for our 

pupils through its new initiative, Tesco Fruit & Veg for Schools, a part of their national Stronger Starts community programme. 

Tesco’s aim is to enable schools to provide at least one extra piece of fruit or veg to every child every day.  

As you know, a healthy diet is essential for children’s growth and development and gives them plenty of energy for a day at 

school. This initiative will help to make sure that every child at Woodlands Primary School has a chance to access a range of 

delicious nutritious food. This may be as a healthy snack during the day, or something that they can bring home to include in 

your evening meal.  

This week (most of) the children have really enjoyed tasting raspberries. Mango will be the fruit for next week. 
 

  
 

 
Dates for the Diary 

Last Day of Term 3 2025 Friday 14th February Normal finish time 

Spring Half-Term  Mon 17th Feb – Fri 21st Feb School Closed to all pupils 

World Book Week Book at Bedtime Wednesday 5th March Arrive at 4.25pm for a session from 
4.30pm-5.00pm. 

World Book Week Dressing Up Day Friday 7th March All day 

Osmington Bay Residential for Year 6  Wednesday 26th March am Departure to Osmington Bay 

Pupils return from Osmington Bay Friday 28th March pm Pupils return to Woodlands 

Kind regards, 
M Kitley 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 


